
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all the very best 
for the Festive Season  
and hoping you have a 
Prosperous New Year 

 
First Team Photo prior to their first match of the Season at 

Potterne Park on 3rd August 2013 

 

 
Reserves Team prior to prior to Pre-Season match at Potterne Park 

on 8th August 2013 

 

 


